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Patriotic Degree

Faithful Navigators, Comptrollers, Grand Knights and Financial Secretaries,
Thank you all for promoting the February 12, 2022, virtual Exemplification of the Fourth Degree in your 
newsletters, emails and general recruiting. The response has been very positive from throughout Arizona.

Remember, there is a virtual CUF degree coming up February 5, 2022.

See kofc-az.org state news, Exemplification Schedule, CUF Degree.

Let me know if you need any physical Forms 4. I'll mail them to you. Please make sure your candidates know 
which Assembly they will be joining.

Remember, there is no financial discount for waiting to register at the last minute.

Drew Mansager, Arizona District Master arizonadistrictmaster@gmail.com 520-609-6329

Through the leadership of Bishop Thomas Olmsted we have assembled our best line up yet. For 2022 we have
Bishop Joseph Coffey, Monsignor James Shea, Matt Birk, Fr. Paul Sullivan and Bishop Olmsted himself. The
conference will be held on Saturday, February 12, 2022, at Xavier Prep College. Tickets are available online at
MEN OF CHRIST PHOENIX 2022 Tickets, Sat, Feb 12, 2022, at 8:00 AM | Eventbrite .

Catholic Men’s Conference

Priest Appreciation Dinner

The Annual Knights of Columbus Priest Appreciation Dinner for the Diocese of Phoenix will be hosted by SS Simon 
and Jude Cathedral Council #12708.  

Friday, February 25, 2022
Cocktails at 6:00pm (No Host Bar)   Dinner will be served at 7:00pm.  Cost is $45.00 in advance.  RSVP by Monday, 
February 1, 2022 to:

Knights of Columbus
14175 W Indian School Rd

Suite B4-626
Goodyear, AZ 85395-8369

When you RSVP please send your Council or Assembly Number and Name of each Knight attending, along with a 
check to cover dinner for each Knight, Also indicate how many of our Priests you wish to sponsor.

Make checks payable to, “Knights of Columbus 12708.”

Worthy Brothers, you have a little over a week to get your RSVP in for this dinner.  We really need your support 
for this program and more importantly the support for our parish priests.

You may contact Rick Garrison at 480 522 7064, KofCRick@Q.com for further information.

http://kofc-az.org/
mailto:arizonadistrictmaster@gmail.com
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/men-of-christ-phoenix-2022-tickets-223781846527
mailto:KofCRick@Q.com
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Worthy District Deputies, below are the incentives
for the rest of the Fraternal Year. Check with your
councils to see if they need help with Church Drives.
More importantly, remember to turn in the Form
450, not only from the council but also the DD needs
to turn in a Form 450 if he attends the CUF.
Pictured is State Deputy Luigi Baratta at Prince of
Peace for a membership drive to establish a new
council. DD #11 Joe D’Andrea, DD #13 Joseph
Shanks attended to support State Deputy. Also
pictured are members of the new council. Another
church drive in Wickenburg was attended by Ken
White, Associate Regional Growth and Training
Director.

Membership Drive

Brothers,
The February rosary incentive program is Women's Pregnancy Support/Ultrasound Initiative support. Please 
consider a generous donation to a women's center or to the state ultrasound initiative. Report on any 
fundraising activity your council performs where these programs benefit by monies raised. Upon program 
completion, submit form 10784 to Supreme then send a copy to me. Please continue sending in form 10784 
after every program. Thank you.

Tom White
State Program Director
Arizona Knights of Columbus

Programs
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